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# Subject 

1. request clarification of SM replacement track discussion 

 



From: Anne de la Rosa
To: Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: request clarification of SM replacement track discussion
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 9:11:02 PM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or clickon links from unknown senders.

JPB - 

The  12/18/24 PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD (JPB) CITIZENS ADVISORY
COMMITTEE (CAC) STAFF REPORT  listed something about the San Mateo Replacement
Parking Track: The project involves the preparation of an amendment to the previously
obtained environmental clearance report and final design of a "set out track" to replace the
one that was removed in the Bay Meadows area to facilitate the construction of the 25th
Ave. Grade Separation Project.  

Can you please tell me exactly what the amendment is and how to obtain information
about it?

-- 
Anne de la Rosa
agdelarosa27@gmail.com
650-3463682
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